
 

 

 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 3rd May - Week A 

 
Annual Parent survey:  Please find below a link to this year's parent survey. I would 

be grateful if you could complete this by Monday 9th June. 

The survey uses a consistent bank of questions so that we can gauge parent, student, staff and governor 
views over time.  Your views are very important to the senior leadership team in determining where we 
need to focus our attention and the priorities for development. 
 
The survey is administered on our behalf by a private company, QDP, and results are anonymous. The 
questions about your personal characteristics are asked to ensure we have a representative sample of 
parents, however you are not required to provide this information if you do not wish to. 
https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=23682-57689-28019186 

 
 

 Notices:   

 Key stage 3: 'ReadforGood' - please ensure your child’s fundraising is donated online (as per instructions 
on your sponsorship card), or if you have collected cash - please ensure this comes into Finance WITH the 
sponsorship card as soon as possible - preferably this week. 

 All years: There has been rise in cases of Chicken Pox and Scarlet Fever across the South West, please see 
the poster here for information about when to keep your child off school.  

 Year 11: Reminder that your child's Locker must be emptied, and the key handed into Finance by the 6th of 
May 2021, failure to do this may result in a charge being incurred.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the Finance office via email at finance@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 Year 9: HPV 2nd dose vaccinations –Tuesday 3rd May, permissions have been given on first dose.  

 Year 7: History Department is excited to announce a unique opportunity for students in Year 7 to work with 
Kelmscott Manor and Cotswold Archaeology in a two-year archaeology project. The project will involve 
learning about archaeology and taking part in some ‘digs’ in Kelmscott village with the Cotswold 
Archaeology team. The activities will take place during the school day at different times over the course of 
the next two years. Places are limited, so Year 7 students who are interested should write a brief letter of 
application to Mrs. Chamberlain, explaining why they would like to be involved in the project. Closing date 
for applications is Thursday 5th May. Please make sure students include their name and tutor group on the 
application.  

  Safeguarding:  
School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

The school nurse, Siobhan Whittingham, will see students on an appointment basis on Mondays, students (or 
parents) should contact the head of year to refer.  
 
Well Being: 
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On You 
Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health website for children and young people aged up to 25.  Hopefully, if 
you need this, it will help: Here  
 

Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

parent info and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  

https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=23682-57689-28019186
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/UKHSA-should-I-keep-my_child_off_school_guidance-A3-poster(1).pdf
mailto:finance@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk
https://onyourmindglos.nhs.uk/
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o


 

 

Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 
 

Letters to parents: here 
 When to keep my child off school- guidance poster.  

 Summer term Clubs and Activities 

 

https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/coronavirus-information-and-updates
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents

